

MEMORANDUM

Meeting Date: 7/14/2025

To: Town of Grand Lake Board of Trustees

From: Steve Kudron, Town Manager

Re: Mary Drive Parking Use

Trustees:

During the winter season, the Town made improvements to the Mary Drive lot to allow for overflow parking of trailers in town. Staff believes the trial resulted in success for the first year. Some weekends had many trailers parked there instead of the Towns ROWs. Public Works has not removed the signs, and we have witnessed some parking occurring during these summer months.

Would the Board like to continue the program through the summer season, or should public works remove all signage and enforce a no parking policy?